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 I wholeheartedly support SB 767 and its intent to give districts authority to accept or 

reject hosting a school facility that is sponsored by another district within its 

boundaries.  This fix is immediately needed to help prevent the takeover of Pinehurst 

School District by a predatory California charter school corporation.  


